From: Marc Silverman <dhalgrn@gmail.com>
Sent time: 05/10/2020 08:58:49 PM
To: Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

While the LA public is hobbled by the Covid-19 lockdown in Los Angeles, the City Planning Dept., taking a page
from the Donald Trump handbook of dirty business tactics that always start with ignoring all constituents except the
moneyed powers, insisting the minimal 45 day comment period not be extended regarding the Millenium Partners'
plans for The Hollywood Center. With innumerable other building projects around the city also in the works and
most businesses both large and small either temporarily or permanently shut down there will soon be a massive
glut of empty office, apartment and condos only to be increased with the unwanted Hollywood Center...unwanted by
all but the Millenium Partners. Hollywood is already beyond congested with a glut high end retail and private living
space...which makes the decision by the City Planning Dept even more suspect as to why they will not extend the
public comment period. Its yet another scam to award those with power and deep pockets at the expense of the
existing local community of Hollywood which the LA Planning Dept should be serving the needs of first.




